
 

  
  
  

                                

 
  

                

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

  

 
  

 
 

  
                                                           

 
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
November 8, 2010 

Volusia Holds 38th Annual All-County Choral Music
Festival 

DAYTONA BEACH —Volusia County Schools will hold its 38th Annual All-

County Choral Music Festival at Mainland High School, 1255 W. International 

Speedway Blvd., Daytona Beach, featuring middle and high school chorus students. 

This performance will be held on Saturday, November 20, at 7 p.m., and is open to the 

public. There is no admission charge. 

Dr. Norton Christeson, Director of Choral Activities at Daytona State College, will 

conduct the high school chorus. Dr. Russell Robinson, Professor of Music Education at 

the University of Florida, will conduct the middle school chorus.  

This year’s festival will feature over 150 of the finest vocal musicians selected 

from the public schools throughout the county.  The ensembles will perform a broad 

spectrum of musical selections from a variety of styles. 

For more information, contact Dr. Monty R. Musgrave, Performing Arts Specialist, 

at (386) 734-7190, extension 20682. 
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